
Headlands Primary School: Tuesday 7th May 2024 
 
We hope you enjoyed the long weekend  
 
Year 6 Statutory Testing 

Year 6 will be sitting their SATs next week. We wish them all 
the very best as they have worked hard to prepare for these 
Statutory Tests. 
 

During SATs week, the Y6 children will be able to come to school from 8.30am for a second 
breakfast of fruit and juice and a pleasant start to the day. This will help them to prepare for the 
day. It is important that children have a good breakfast in preparation for each day’s tests in order 
to help them maintain energy and concentration levels. Children may also bring in an appropriate 
snack for playtime as usual, to help keep them going during the morning.  
 
Please may we ask that all Y6 children are in school for 8.50am to allow for a prompt start to 
the SATs tests. On arrival, the children will enter as usual by the Y5/6 playground door 
 
Fundraising stall: Friday 10th May 
There will be a small fundraising stall selling loom bands, surprise bags, fortune tellers and 
brownies/cookies this Friday in aid of the School Council. The group have worked really hard on 
making the items to sell and we hope that you will be able to support their good will and 
enterprising venture. 
 
PTA doughnuts: Friday 17th May 
To celebrate the end of Year 6 SATS on Friday 17th May, the PTA are organising pre-orders of 
Crispy Crème doughnuts. 

 



Dates for your diary 
10.05.2024: Bake sale in aid of the School Council 
13.05.2024-17.05.2024: Year 6 SATS 
17.05.2024: PTA doughnuts  
21.05.2024: House Treat 
23.05.2024: Trophy and award assembly 
23.05.2024: PTA disco 
23.05.2024: School closes for half term 
24.05.2024: School closed as training day 
03.06.2024: School re-opens  
04.06.2024-07.06.2024: Year 6 Residential to Northumberland 
 

Best wishes, 
Headlands Primary School 
 
 
 
  

 



 

  



 

 

 

 

 


